Rhino Roar

BERKELEY, CA

News for the Washington community
Published weekly (mostly)
January 22, 2021

Links to calendar and past newsletters on PTA website

PTA Parent Meeting on Thursday Feb 11 @ 6 pm: Supporting Your Child
Through Distance Learning

Join Washington counselors Michelle Tirella Ventura and Erin Savage on
Thursday, February 11 from 6-7 pm via Zoom for a discussion for
parents/guardians. Learn how to support your kids (and yourself!) to survive and
even thrive in the ongoing stressors of distance learning.

If you have a specific question you'd like to see addressed, please submit it here
in advance of the meeting.

https://zoom.us/|/59237066207?

Superintendent’s State of the District January 27

Superintendent Stephens will be sharing some of his thoughts about the path
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ahead at the Superintendent’s State of the District on Wednesday, January 27 at

6:00 pm. Please join the meeting at this_Zoom Webinar link. The meeting will

also be available on the District YouTube channel.

Black History Month: Black Music Through the Ages with Ms. Faye Carol:
Thursday 2/25/21, 1pm live-streamed program at this link:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

BUSD staff who come to campus have now begun regular COVID-19 testing.

Ed Hub NEW HOURS: Starting Nov. 29 the Ed Hub will be open Tuesdays
and Thursdays from 3-5pm.

Hot spots are now in!

Calendar Reminders:
* Jan 25 NO SCHOOL Teacher Professional Development Day
* Feb 1-5 Black Lives Matter Week by resolution of the School Board
* Feb 11 Supporting Your Child Through Distance Learning 6 - 7 pm
 Feb 12 & Feb 15 NO SCHOOL Lincoln’s Birthday and President’s Day
« Feb 25 : Live Stream of Black Music Through the Ages with Ms. Faye Carol

If your child is absent for any reason, please email

washingtonattendance@berkeley. and copy your child’s teacher. Thank you!

Questions or concerns? Please email Principal Katia Hazen at

katiahazen@berkeley.net
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